Dear Parents/ Carers,

On Friday 26" of May all of Year 1 will be visiting Plymouth Hoe. We will be
looking for Human and Physical features as part of our Geography learning .We
will be taking photos of what we see to make a presentation back in school.

We will also be having a picnic lunch.
If it is warm on Friday please make sure your child has a sun hat and a drink.

If It is cold please make sure your child has a coat.Please ensure your child is
also wearing sensible shoes as we will be doing a lot of walking.

A packed lunch for the picnic will be provided by school but if you wish to send
your child with their own packed lunch please indicate it on the slip below.

My child will bring their own packed lunch.

Thank you,

The Year 1 Team



